
HOME SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP  

 

At CSPS, we value parent engagement in learning and offer three formal events during the year to facilitate this partnership.  Each event has a 
different purpose (outlined below) and they are equally important.  We strongly encourage you to attend all three events during the year. 
 

Parent Information Session 

Meet and Greet BBQ 
Three Way Conferences             Student Learning Expo 

Focus:  Curriculum & Classroom Information 

Content: 

 Meet classroom teacher and parents / 
careers in the same learning space.  

 

 Curriculum Information about teaching and 
learning and our approach at CSPS 

 

 Information about classroom routines and 
housekeeping items pertaining to the year 
level. 

 

Venue:  Classroom 

Participants: classroom teacher, parent/s / carers 

When:  Early Term 1 (2019: 12th Feb) 
 
**While parents participate in the information 
session, students have the opportunity to play 
with friends in the yard. 
 

Meet and Greet BBQ 

After the Information Session, parents are invited 
to join their children and other families for a picnic 
BBQ dinner 

Focus: Goal Setting & sharing of information 

Content: 

 How your child has settled into the school 
year 
 

 Sharing of Term 1 learning goals set 
collaboratively with your child and their 
teacher 

 

 Opportunity for parents to share strengths, 
opportunities and ideas for future goals 

 
 
This is a three-way discussion with each 
participant having the opportunity to share their 
thoughts and ideas. 
 

Venue:  Classroom 

Participants: student, classroom teacher, 
parent/s / carers 

When:  Mid Term 1 (2019: 12th March) 

Booking: Online via Compass 

Focus: A ‘Celebration of Learning’ 

Content: 

 Students will lead the entire session 
 

 Your child will highlight their achievements 
during year  

 

 Parents/careers are given question 
prompts to work through with your child if 
needed.   

 

 Specialist learning spaces are open to 
provide an opportunity for your child to 
share some of the exciting learning that 
occurs during these sessions. 

 

Venue:  Classroom and Specialist learning 
spaces. 

Participants:: student, classroom teacher, 
parent/s / carers 

When:  Term 4 (2019: 22nd October) 

Booking:  Not required 

This year, we will also hold a Family STEM Night on Thursday, 12th September. This night will be an opportunity to find out a little more about this 
exciting area of the curriculum and to be actively engaged in STEM activities with your child. 



 


